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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mair Swartz <mair@inobits.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 1:02 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RE: 10 to 1 proposal unreasonable

Fair enough.

Thank you for the acknowledgment

From: secretary [mailto:secretary@CFTC.gov]
Sent: 23 January 2010 01:30 AM
To: Mair Swartz
Subject: RE: 10 to 1 proposal unreasonable

Your submission has been received by the Commodity Futures Trading Commission. Please be advised that this
acknowledgement does not constitute either Commission approval of the subject proposal or a determination
that the proposal is consistent with the Act and the regulations thereunder.

From: Mair Swartz [mailto:mair@inobits.com]
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 6:57 AM
To: secretary
Subject: 10 to 1 proposal unreasonable

The proposal is simply ludicrous. Everyone will be inversely effected over the long run

I grow increasingly tired of organizations trying to babysit everyone. Some people actually know what they are
doing!


